
Chicago’s Office of Emergency Management and Communications 

 

“The building has a comprehensive evacuation plan with all of the requisite 

information on file with the City. We don’t provide specifics of those types 

of plans, or release them, because they are public safety sensitive. 

 

The City also partners with the Public Private Task Force to ensure the 

private sector - including high rise buildings - is part of our emergency 

planning and preparedness efforts.  

 

Beyond that, for security related information regarding a private building, 

we’d refer you to the Hancock.” 

 


